
Newsletter of the International study group  
for research on learning probability and statistics 

mitgeteilt von Gerhard König, Karlsruhe 
 
Wir weisen unsere Leser auf die obengenannte informative Quelle hin. Eine 
kurze Selbstdarstellung der Herausgeber "The international study group for 
research on learning probability and statistics":  

"We are an informal research network of people from two dozen 
countries who share a common interest in research on teaching and 
learning statistics at all age levels. It was at the first International 
Conference on Teaching Statistics (ICoTS 1) that the idea of forming a 
study group arose, possibly suggested by Ramesh Kapadia and Anne 
Hawkins. Ephraim Fischbein and David Green drew up a first statement 
of aims for the group, whose initial name International Study group on 
Probability and Statistics Concepts and Intuitions was slightly changed 
over the years. Other people contributing to starting the group were 
Lennart Rade, Hans-Joachim Bentz, Ruma Falk, Michael Shaughnessy 
and Manfred Borovcnik.  
A newsletter is produced about every three months to serve as a link 
between members and to provide information useful to researchers. This 
newsletter is now distributed by e-mail through the Stat-Ed list at the 
University of Granada and it is also available from Internet.  
The newsletter typically contains summaries of research papers written by 
members who, when their work has been accepted for publication, send 
them to the Secretary of the Group. This enables information about 
current research to be disseminated quickly and in advance of actual 
publication dates. It also contains information about members, summaries 
of recent dissertations, other publications of interest (e.g., articles, 
research reports, books, information concerning recent and forthcoming 
conferences), and Internet resources on statistics education.” 

Die Quelle ist über WWW verfügbar. Die URL ist:  
http://www.amstat.org/publications/jse/isg.html 

Weitere Informationen:  
Carmen Batanero, Secretary and Editor  
Departamento de Didactica de las Matematicas  
Universidad de Granada 
e-mail: batanero@goliat.ugr.es  
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